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Dear 
 
Freedom of Information Act Request 
 
I am writing in response to your e-mail of the 20th January 2025. Your request has been 
processed using the Trust’s procedures for the disclosure of information under the Freedom 
of Information Act (2000). 
 
Requested information:  
 
I'd like to request the following records under the FOI Act. 
 

1. The names of any digital mental health technologies currently in use by the Trust, 
including the start date for the contract and its duration. If the DMHT is being used as 
part of a pilot or research project please specify this. Combined Wellbeing Portal 
 

− The Wellbeing Portal is owned by the Trust, hosted and supported with 

technical developments by Dedalus, it is part of the wider contract for 

Lorenzo (Trust EPR) 

− The contract with the Supplier is to May 2029. 

− Services and advice provided via the portal are owned and maintain by 

the Trust. 

− Other organisations are referenced by weblinks and contact information, 

this is maintained by the Trust.  

2. The names of any service providers commissioned/ sub-contracted by the Trust to 
provide a healthcare service, which uses DMHT. I know that your ICB is responsible 
for commissioning services, but I know that on occasion Trusts will bring in third sector/ 
independent sector providers on a sub-contract or other arrangement. Please only 
include those contracts arranged by the Trust, not the ICB. N/A 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review of the management of your request. Internal review requests should be submitted 
within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 
addressed to: Dr Buki Adeyemo, Chief Executive, North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare 
Trust, Trust Headquarters, Lawton House, Bellringer Road, Trentham, ST4 8HH.  If you are 
not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision.  

 
Nicola Griffiths 

Deputy Director of Governance  
North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare NHS Trust 

Lawton House 
Bellringer Road 

Trentham 
ST4 8HH 

 
Reception: 0300 123 1535 
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The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nicola Griffiths 
Deputy Director of Governance  
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